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Aloha Kakahiaka,
My name is Michael Freitas and I am writing in support HB1776. As a former Eligibility Worker for the Department of

Human Services who determined and maintained a case load of in excess of two hundred cases at one time. I think this
bill will help alleviate clients receiving overpayments and the problems of trying to retrieve these overpayments. You may
contact me at 391-3702 for a more detailed explanation of my concerns.

Michael Freitas
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